	[bookmark: Text2]INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS



	BEE Commission Information Session - Rustenburg

[bookmark: _GoBack]Johannesburg / 5 September 2016

Dear B-BBEE Approved Registered Auditor

You are hereby advised of a B-BBEE Commission Information Session aimed at raising awareness as part of their advocacy, education and awareness strategy.

The information session will cover the various elements of B-BBEE inclusive of the Codes of Good Practice and the Regulations.

Please see the attached invitation.

Imran Vanker
Director: Standards


About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.





	
	
 




 




